
Let the Magic Begin…
In Maths this term, we 

will be learning all about 
money and multiplication 

and division. If you are 
able to practise times 

tables at home, this will 
really support your child’s 

learning!

In English, we will be taking a magical journey 
into a book called ‘Leon and the Place Between.’ 

The children will be writing their very own 
creative, suspense stories and recounts!

In Science this term, we 
are looking electricity 
and being safe with it. 
We will also be sorting 

items into electrical and 
not electrical and 
looking at simple 

circuits! 

In PSHE, we will be 
thinking about dreams 

and goals. This will 
include thinking about 

how to look at successes 
and failures and work 
with others to achieve!

In RE this term, we will be 
focussing on Islam and 

learning about 
Mohammed. 

In Art, we will be doing 
portraits and self 

portraits. 

In Geography, we will 
be looking at our 

knowledge of the world 
and the British Isles. 

Specialist Subjects:

With Mr Dawson in 
computing, we will be 
looking at ‘E-Safety.’

We are going to be 
focussing on our 

singing and 
performance skills with 
Mr Avery in our Music 

lessons.

In PE, we will be doing 
basketball and netball 
for competitive sport 

and gymnastics with Mr 
P. 


